
The Foss Internal Drainage Board needs access with large machinery through Diamond Jubilee Wood for any work along the River Foss.

Earswick Parish Council, and any maintenance contractors employed by Earswick Parish Council, require access to maintain their land, including the Flower Meadow.

There is a Public Right of Way through Diamond Jubilee Wood and Earswick Parish Council wish to know if this will remain in place or be diverted please?







